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hoarding endangered the lives of health care workers and first responders in the State of Florida 
and across the world. 

The COVID-19 outbreak has caused hardship in Florida and across the globe--<leath, isolation 
from sick and dying loved ones, massive unemployment, economic devastation, uncertainty, and 
billions of dollars in economic losses. The CPC must be held legally responsible. 

My office is reviewing two options to pursue recovery of these funds. First, we are in the process 
of identifying Chinese-owned and controlled companies who have unclaimed property currently 
in the possession of the State of Florida. 

Second, my office will also conduct a thorough review of Florida's vendors to identify Chinese 
owned or controlled companies set to receive a payment from the State of Florida. If such 
companies are identified, pending payments from the State of Florida may be withheld as 
necessary to offset the debt CPC owes the people of Florida. Once this information is obtained, 
my office will weigh all legal options to best serve the people of Florida. 

Additionally, my Office will work with Governor DeSantis and Attorney General Moody to 
discuss the potential of filing a civil action in Federal Court. As the State's Chief Financial 
Officer, I will aggressively protect the fiscal wellbeing of Florida residents and will deploy all 
available options in this pursuit. 

Si�rely, 
• 

• 
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